
LETTER 54 
 

                           ANN STREET. 
 

Oct 22nd 1904 
 
Henry Milnes Esq. 
Bradford, England. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Yours of Sept 16th to hand re the British Association Taps.  Wanting them urgently I 
managed to obtain South, sufficient to supply my wants for the present, but will bear in 
mind that you can supply. 
 
I posted last Mail order for Lathe and parts and hope you will forward at your earliest, 
as we are practically waiting for the wheel cutting and dividing gear. 
 
I again beg to mention that if it will make much delay or in any way interfere with the 
accuracy or arrangement of the R 5 lathe, to alter the design to B5, I leave it to your 
good self whether to send as No 3 catalogue complete. 
 
I have written to Messrs Allison & Co by this mail enclosing copy of order and to 
expect the goods from you. 
 
I am yours faithfully, 
Alf Geo Jackson 
 
 
P.S.  We are just moving into larger premises in Anne St, which in future will be the 
address.  
 
 


